## NEWS OCTOBER 15, 2019

## A MEETING BETWEEN THE MANAGEMENT OF LUKOIL SRBIJA AND THE SERBIAN VOLLEYBALL FEDERATION

General Director Denis Ryupin congratulated the president of the SVF, Zoran Gajić, on the achievements achieved by the women's and men's senior national teams at European championships and the received honors - the title of MVP for the women's tournament was awarded to Tijana Boškovič while the title of MVP for the men's tournament was awarded to Uroš Kovačević. The General Director of LUKOIL SRBIJA expressed confidence that the company would continue to provide support to the development of our volleyball. Mr. Gajić expressed his gratitude for the excellent cooperation and emphasized that without significant assistance, in the form of fuel provided by LUKOIL SRBIJA, thanks to which permanent participation at local and regional level, monitoring and selection of talent has been ensured, and the functioning of the Federation and the top results which they have achieved, would be difficult to sustain.

The executives then considered a plan for further activities that would be of mutual benefit and scheduled a new meeting for the end of this year.